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                   Wednesday 29th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                          
 

EYFS ‘Little City’ Workshop  
 
 
As part of our learning in Nursery and Reception we have been exploring the topic ‘People who help 
us’, and as an exciting way of bringing our learning to life we have a workshop from ‘Little City’ coming 
to Henry Green.  
This learning event will be on Wednesday 5th March 2025. 
 
‘Little City’ offers immersive and inclusive learning by providing role play experiences for children, 
whilst also promoting many aspects of the Early Years Framework and Early Learning goals. 
 
During this exciting day, the children will take part in exploring experiences of different types of jobs 

such as; vets, mechanics, nurses, builders and many more. We will be transforming our school hall 

into a mobile city full of adventures with a range of new toys to explore and learn through by role 

play.  

To help contribute towards the cost of this exciting day provided by ‘Little City’, we are asking 

parents for a £4.00 contribution which needs to be paid for via Parent Pay. 

 
All the activities will be taking place at school during normal school hours so, children should arrive 
at school at their normal session time. 
If you have any questions about the day, please feel free to speak to Ms Farhana. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Ms Farhana  
Reception Class Teacher and Reception Lead 
 
 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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